Bentwood Golf Course

Golf Board Meeting 1370 Frazier Park Road Ulysses, Kansas 67880 620-356-3097



City of Ulysses

115 W. Grant

316-356-4600

Golf Board Meeting March 12, 2012 Bentwood Club House 5:00 p.m.

Members Present: Tom Vick, Stacey Gee, John Alig, Dwight Koops, Efren Perez

Staff Present: Danny Watson

Visitors: No visitors

Meeting called to order at 5:00 p.m. by Chair Tom Vick Quorum was established with all members present

Minutes of both the February meetings were unanimously approved with a motion to accept as written with a second.

New Business

A committee was formed to go over the applicants for the upcoming golf board appointment. John Alig will be the chair with Dwight Koops and Stacey Gee on the committee. Dwight brought to the attention that it is in the by-laws that the board members are appointed by the Mayor. After discussion it was decided that the committee will recommend at least, if applicable, two candidates to each opening and that the Mayor can then appoint from those.

The Capital Budget was handed out to each board member for review. Danny recommends that the cart paths and cart shed doors go the top of the priority list. Tabled for further discussion.

Superintendent Report: Danny reported that there is ongoing rule violations and that someone is breaking signage on the back nine as well as kicking or hitting out the sprinkler heads on number 4 green and number 5 tee box. Danny asked the board members to please help out in marshaling when they are out playing. The bridges are completed and the crew is gearing up for aeration on the 19th. The sample results are in and have been sent to the Turf Advisory member and a temporary meeting of the 9th of April has been set but may be changed due to the Easter weekend.

Motion made with a second to adjourn meeting at 6:00pm Next meeting is set for April 9th at Bentwood Club House at 5:00 p.m.